
 
Archbishop Paul-André Durocher’s Visit 

 
Archbishop Durocher spent March 10, 2013 with parishioners of both Our Lady of Victory 
and St. Malachy.  He met with the members of all the parish committees, including Wardens, Faith 
Formation, Liturgy, Transformation, Fellowship, Cemetery, Funeral Coordination, Shrine and the 
Ecumenical Council. 
 
 

     
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


